Special Meeting
September 12, 2000

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a Special Meeting, on September 12,
2000, 2:15 pm, supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The purpose of the meeting to open bid proposals for Phase I of the Community Park.
G.B. Sand Company — base bid 198,675.00

Decduct alternative #1 - 29, 795.00

G.B. Sand being the only bidder.

There being no public comment motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard
~ Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Brian D, Tanner
Secretary-Treasurer
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